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February 14, 2019 

 

Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and Members of the Health Care Committee, 

 

Attached you will find the documents referenced in Senate Bill 649. This bill would task the Oregon 

Health Authority to make available online the following vaccine information on one central website 

location: 

1) Manufacture’s package insert 

2) Vaccine Information Sheet (VIS) – currently handed out in office to patients as required under 

Federal law. 

3) CDC Excipient and Media Summary (Ingredient) List 

4) Identification of any recommended childhood vaccines that contain any State of Oregon 

identified High Priority Chemicals of Concern for Children’s Health 

5)  Sample State of Oregon Document to be handed out along with the Federal VIS statements 

prior to administering a vaccine 

This information is for distribution among Health Care Committee members, sponsors and other 

interested parties. 

 

Please let me know if there is any other information I can provide relating to Senate Bill 659. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Sarah Bacon 

Oregonians for Medical Freedom 

sarah@oregoniansformedicalfreedom.com 


